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CURRENT NEWS
Embrace Grace
Love Boxes have been distributed by 
Keisha (one of our Embrace Grace 
Leaders) and also to Mcrest
Also, We have been approved by 
Embrace Grace to hold our own 
classes for Blooms (single pregnant 
mom), so that means it’s now go 
time. Getting Blooms will be top 
priority since without them we have 
no classes. If you know any single 
pregnant moms that would like to 
join this wonderful support group or 
for more info contact Jessica at 586-
733-1429

St Vincent de Paul's
SVP is considering adding another 
day per week to distribute food
They continue to distribute non-
perishable foods once per week on 
Tuesday between 12pm – 2pm
For more info call St Vincent de Paul 
at 586-778-5100

Transportation
In talking with Mcrest, the use of the 
van for transporting residents from 
Mcrest to Sunday morning LOP 
worship service will be delayed until 
the Covid19 restrictions are relaxed

ARRC
This week ARRC will be contacting 
local Sober Living Houses to 
discuss how ARRC could assist 
them 
The AA meetings continue both 
daily and 2 nights per week 
The NA all women’s meeting is 
doing well Friday night’s
If you have an interest 

Food and Clothes Pantries
We are still in need of Men’s winter 
coats – to donate call Dale at 248-
214-2732
The Outside food and clothes 
pantry is open 24/7

COMING UP
Sign up for February’s Painting 
with a Verse on our website at 
https://bfaithinaction.org/events/
Every 4th Tuesday at 6:30pm
$10 at the door
Due to Covid19 restrictions we are 
limiting seating to 20 people to 
ensure social distancing, and masks 
will be required

https://bfaithinaction.org/events/
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